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As a result of 2020 development and market progress GeaCom is experiencing an 
increased demand for its products in 2021 and 2022.  The Company has, in partnership 
with Arrow Electronics, been meticulously and continuously adding to its component 
inventory to be prepared production runs.  GeaCom has been also working with 
Keytronic, an Oakdale Minnesota contract manufacturer for refinement and assembly 
of its highly sophisticated medical technology.


Customers in the K-12 space in Minnesota, Wisconsin and Iowa are a significant source 
of demand.  The enterprise health market is also increasing demand.  The Althing Clinic 
services are in need of more product and there are expansions with current customers.  
Finally export demand is anticipated to increase in 2022.   The overall production needs 
for 2022 exceed 10,000 units. 


About GeaCom
GeaCom is a leading global healthcare engagement solutions provider, with its patented systems 
deployed in hospitals, community clinics, and educational environments. Its systems are developed in 
the US, and compliant with healthcare regulatory approval and data privacy standards in the countries 
deployed.  The Company's service teams and its partners provide equitable and effective health 
engagements across all demographics, resulting in improved patient experiences and positive outcomes 
and productivity improvements for healthcare providers.  To date, GeaCom's solutions have provided 
over 40,000,000 engagements in hundreds of languages, across 5 continents, as we lead the relentless 
pursuit of equitable excellence in vital services.  Learn more at http://www.geacom.net
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